After reviewing these data and the repores
previously referred to, the Board recommends
that the Air Taxi industry and the FAA review
the actions they took following recommenda-
tions submitted by the Board March 14, 1968
(See Attachment 5.) The Board believes that a
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revicw of these recommendations and the sub-
sequent actions taken may lead to the consider.
tion of addidonal corrective action
toward reducing the number ofg accidents an
facalivies occwmring in this segmdne of che a
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tion comim Ll]]ity .
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